
 

Week of January 22nd - 25th 
The Principal’s Desk 

The AVID Family Night will be on February 5th.  The event will be 

in the ECHS Cafe and will begin at 5:00 p.m. Dinner will be served 

at 5:00 and we will dismiss from the cafe at 5:45 p.m.  There will 

be sessions available for all grade levels and interest. The parents 

will rotate through the sessions.  It is important for all students 

and parents to attend.  Students will be entered into the drawing 

for prizes, such as: homework pass, 10 points on binder check, etc.  

January 21st is a holiday and January 25th is a 2.5 early dismissal 

day, which means we will dismiss at 11:55 a.m.  

February 8th, we will recognize our honor roll, merit roll, EOC, 

STAR, and Student of the Months.  The event will begin at 8:00 

a.m. and will be held in the B & C Auditorium, not at ECHS.  Please 

do not report to Building 400.  

Our graduation date, time, and location has been released.  Due to 

reconstruction at the CCU-HTC Center, our graduation will be held 

at Carolina Forest High School Gym.  Graduation will be held on 

June 6th at 6:00 p.m.  More details will be coming for seniors and 

parents.  

I hope everyone will enjoy the dance tonight and enjoy the long 

weekend.  We will see everyone back on Tuesday, Jan. 22nd.  

As always, please feel free to call or email me.  

-Kandi Fleming, ECHS Principal 

Calendar 
Jan. 21 - Schools Closed 
Jan. 25th - ½ day - 2.5 Early 

Dismissal (11:55 a.m.) 
Feb 1- Mock SAT test for 

Juniors 
 
Upcoming Dates 
Feb 5- AVID Family Night 
Feb 8- Awards Program for 

Fall 2018 
Feb 15- Talent Show 
 
 
 

 

"We are Early College, being the best we can be." 



Tutoring 
Math Tutoring – 2:30 – 4:15 

Tuesday – Fall (229) and/or Thompson (209A) 

Wednesday -  Rautsaw (222) 

Thursday – Hunt (210) and/or Thompson (209A) 

S.S. Tutoring with Mr. Chappell – 7:00 a.m. – 7:30 a.m. – Tuesday and Thursday (223) 

Spanish & Writing Tutoring – Wednesday – 3:00 – 4:00 – Mrs. Calos 
 

Guidance Corner  
 

Accepted to College? 
When you get college acceptance letters or scholarship awards, please bring the letters to guidance so that we can 

make a copy and recognize you for your accomplishments on Senior Awards Night. 
 

 

 

"We are Early College, being the best we can be." 



 
Message from  Recycle Club: 

 

The 2nd Thursday of each month, we will open our club to the entire school starting 

January 10, 2019 from 2:30-4:00. This is an opportunity to get community service on 

campus. 

 

Library/Technology  Corner 
We have added 90+ books this fall semester to our library collection.  Thank you to all the 
students who have made recommendations and requests.  The books have ranged from 

manga (Japanese style books written in picture & text like comics but read backwards) to 
memoirs about sports stars to continuations in our many different series.   Our current top 
three titles are: Dark Angel by David Klass, Dear Martin by Nic Stone, and City of Bones by 

Cassandra Clare.  To see the whole list of new books from this semester, ​click here​!  
-Ms. Ritchie ~ Library Media Specialist 

"We are Early College, being the best we can be." 

https://collections.follettsoftware.com/collection/5c421c902e6c5700115683c0?h=3217884314ca9a9b9d0b1240b43c05f763a624701b611cdeb9387eb7054c9dc3
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